
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 New Richmond Community Library & Residences  
 Construction Update: 9/9/2024 

 
 
 

COMPLETED 

 
 
 
 
 

IN-PROGRESS 

 
 
Week of 9/9/2024 
 
Contractors will begin to mobilize equipment and install temporary fencing around the perimeter of 
the property. Underground utilities will be located and marked. Sidewalks will be closed. 
 

UPCOMING 

 
Week of 9/16/2024 
 
Contractors will begin site excavation. 

 

 
 

CEREMONIAL GROUNDBREAKING 
The ceremonial groundbreaking event is scheduled for Friday, Sept. 27 at 11:00 a.m. at the site of the new library, which is 

addressed 421 S Green Avenue. The event is open to the public. Parking is limited. A free shuttle service courtesy of 
Kobussen Buses will be available from City Hall (156 E First Street) which will drop off and pick up attendees. 

 
QUESTIONS 

Thanks for your interest in this exciting community project! If you have questions or would like more information, please 
contact our City Administrator Noah Wiedenfeld at 715-246-4268 at nwiedenfeld@newrichmondwi.gov. 

mailto:nwiedenfeld@newrichmondwi.gov

